
  

  

 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
Effective August 1, 2022, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories will be standardizing 
the reporting of Complement Levels by RID. This change will constitute a shift from the current reporting 
structure of one decimal to a whole number for the C2, C7, Factor B and Factor I levels, making the 
reporting of these 4 analytes concentrations consistent with the other RID levels that currently report 
concentration as a whole number. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Client Services at 800.550.6227 or email ClinReflabs@njhealth.org. 
Sincerely, 

 
Manuel Galvan, PhD 
Director, Complement Laboratory 
National Jewish Health 
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
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